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PTs should not be able to use filiform needle with a minimal training of six hours. This 

practice set an unsafe precedent for patients and takes away from practitioners who 

have thousands of hours both in school and out of practicing acupuncture. This 

addition to PTs scope of practice would be dangerous to patients, put PTs medical 

license at risk as well as malpractice insurance would surely have more claims made 

against PTs. Do not allow for people that are not trained correctly be able to use 

insertive methods with their patients.  


